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4.3 Benefits Committee Report – Peter Liddell 

 UVRA members who are not eligible for a OneCard are restricted as to what campus facilities 

are available to them.  The Benefits Committee continues to seek clarification. 

 The extended health policy with Johnson’s has been purchased by 124 members to date.  

Johnson’s also offers home and pet insurance. 

 Peter didn’t attend the CURAC meeting this year because of the expense. 

 

4.4 Communications and Newsletter– Mel Klassen 

Mel presented his reports.  John Schofield complimented Mel on the constantly improving 

newsletter that he has been instrumental in pro
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5. Nominating Committee Report – David Docherty 

David reported that he had a good response from Peter’s appeal for new board members to fill the 

vacant positions and to join as members at large.  Dick Chappell agreed to fill the position of 

Treasurer, and when David asked for nominations from the floor, Elizabeth Bigelow agreed to 

become Secretary and Lois Holizki volunteered to take on the Editor position. 

 

 

The new executive for 2015/2016 will be: 

 

President:  Peter Liddell 

Vice-President: Colin Scarfe 

Treasurer:  Dick Chappell 

Secretary:  Elizabeth Bigelow 

Past President: David Docherty 

 

Standing Committee Chairs: 

Communications: Mel Klassen 

Newsletter Editor: Lois Holizki 

Membership: [Zulette Gordon later volunteered for this position] 

Benefits:  Winona Pugh 

Special Events: Jane Milliken 

Masterminds: Geri Van Gyn 

 

Members at Large: 

Walter Muir (subsequently resigned) 

James Pearce 

Beverly Timmons 

Zulette Gordon 

Patti Pitts 

Juliana Saxton 

Barbara Whittington 

Laurain Mills 

 

6. Masterminds Report – Geri Van Gyn 

Lois Holizki presented the Masterminds report on behalf of Geri.  She noted that the sessions were 

well attended but that the venue in the David Turpin Building was not very good.  She said they will 

try to get back into the Hickman Building and will also look at the Phoenix Theatre.  Geri has 

speakers lined up for next year. 

 

University Communications has taken on a large portion of the Masterminds expenses and COAG 

will book everything in the future, because the UVRA is charged the outside fee which is 35% higher 

that on-campus departments. 

 

7. New Business – None 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:10 am. 


